
Friday 19 January 2018  

 

MESSAGE FROM MISS HURFORD 
 
Dear Parents and Carers,  

 
This week we have introduced Play Leaders and 

Peer Mediators. The Play Leaders role will be to 
provide opportunities for all children to play 

games and feel included during lunchtimes.  The 

Peer Mediators role will be to assist their peers 
to resolve conflicts during playtimes and  

encourage tolerance of each other and  
forgiveness.  These roles are part of our  

continuous improvement to embed the school 

values in particular respect, kindness,  
forgiveness and teamwork. 

 

It has been a pleasure this week to see how 
engaged the children are within their curriculum 

learning. Drake class are enthused with creative 
dragon writing and art. Seacole class enjoyed 

a historical day roleplaying the Victorian Era. 

 
Don’t forget to sign up for Parents Evenings. 

 
Miss Hurford 
 

Our Christian Values are: 
  Teamwork  Forgiveness  Respect  Honesty  Kindness  Faith 

TERM DATES  2017/18 
  

   Autumn          Spring      Summer 
Term dates     6th September - 15th December 4th January - 29th March   16 April - 26 July  
1/2 Terms   23rd - 27th October   12th - 16th February   28th May - 1 June 

 

943 1289 

988 1357 

Aisthorpe Peverell 

Dinham Powlett 

Mathematicians of the Week 
 

    

Seacole :   Emilia 
 
Lewis: Jed 
   
Drake : Eythan 
 

Darwin:   Bowie 
 
Seacole:   Ben 
   
Lewis:   Harvey 
     
Drake:   William E 
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01884 820284 
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     Breakfast Club 

 
Breakfast Club runs from 8am—8.40am each morning.   
 
Please note that in order to ensure a timely start to the school day for pupils and staff we need to 
stop serving food at 8.30am.  If your child arrives at 8.30am or onwards we regret that we will not 
be able to provide them with breakfast. 

Payment for school meals and breakfast club 
 

Please can we remind all parents that payment for school meals and breakfast club should be made in advance. 
 

Reminders will be now be sent home weekly of any outstanding monies owed. 
 

If monies owed exceed £20.00 unfortunately we will not be able to provide a school meal or a place at breakfast club 
until the balance has been cleared. 

Staff Announcements 
 
We are pleased to announce that Miss Hambleton will be starting working at the school on Monday next week.  She 
will be the new Breakfast Club Co-ordinator and will also be working as a Teaching Assistant, primarily in Lewis class. 

Volunteers Please! 
 
We warmly welcome parents / carers who could volunteer to come into school either on a regular or infrequent basis 
- anything would be welcome! This could be for reading with children, crafts, running etc.  A DBS check will be needed 
which we will organise on your behalf. 
 
Please contact the school office if you are able to volunteer. 

Sampford Snack Bar 
 
Our Caretaker is creating a new wooden cart for our Sampford Snack Bar.  
Does anyone have a spare wheel or two to donate that may be suitable for 
this project?!   



Hello 
 
My name is Mia Hinds and I am a Year 6 pupil. I have written a  
petition about trying to reduce the amount of plastic in  
supermarkets as most of it (if not all of it) at some point ends up in 
the ocean harming marine life. I am planning to send my petition 
(along with a letter I have written) to many supermarkets such as 
Tesco, Morrisons, Asda, Aldi, Sainsburys and possibly more.  
Already going well, I have just over 10 signatures now and I hope to 
get many more!  
 
I am planning to do this on Monday next week. 
 
Thank you for taking up your time to read this and I hope to see your 
name on my paper! 
 
Yours sincerely 
Mia Hinds 
 
p.s. I am happy for both children and adults to sign it. 

Sunday Brunch 
 

This Sunday, Jan 21st at Halberton Village Hall, drop in anytime between 10am - 12noon. 

 

We serve bacon & sausage baps, fruit, and drinks along with the Sunday papers. 

 

We offer craft for children and provide activities for toddlers.  

 

www.halbertonmethodists.org.uk 

DIARY REMINDERS 
 

Thursday 25 September - Seacole, Lewis and Drake Class Parents Evening 

 

Friday 26 January - Reception and Year  6 School Nurse Height & Weight measurements 

 

Monday 29 September - 6pm Parents meeting regarding London Residential 

 

Wednesday 31 January - Seacole, Lewis and Drake Class Parents Evening 

 

Friday 9 February - 3-3.30pm Parents Open Afternoon 

 

Monday 12 - Friday 16 February - Half term 

 

Monday 19 February - Back to School  

 

http://www.halbertonmethodists.org.uk/

